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D.A.T.L.  PSSC Committee Meeting  

February 06, 2018 

Minutes 

Present :   Regrets: 

Lisa Jardine   Elisha Dickinson Mills 

Sara Creighton                  

Jill Brown 

Lindsay Hall 

Jenni Butler 

Meaghan Adams 

Sarah Brannon 

 

1. SIP Update 
Group reviewed SIP update from Lisa.  
Universal Design for Learning (UDL) team went to learn about if outdoor environment 
can assist with writing for children that might be struggling with writing.  
Town of Hampton gave $3000 towards inclusive playground. 
 

2. French Immersion 
Just found out that in grade 1, 43 have registered for French immersion, in grade 3, 42 
registered for French immersion. Grade 2 French Immersion class will likely be leaving 
moved to Hampton Elementary School for Sept 2018.   
 

3. SLP 
Concerns discussed over waitlist and that children are not being seen. Lisa has 
requested the SLP schedule as she does not know when she plans to visit the school. 
There is a lengthy waitlist for speech in the school and the PSSC has voiced their 
concerns. Lisa plans to bring these concerns to the district and will report back to the 
group next month.  
 

4. Principal’s contract  
Lisa reports her 5-year contract is up for renewal and she would like to remain in this 
position. She reports that the district may be contacting the PSSC. 
 
Next meeting will be April 3rd at 6:30. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm 
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